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BUREAU OF AIR REGULATION

September 26, 2001

Mike Halpin

Dept. of Environmental Regulations
Bureau of Air Regulations

200 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL. 32399-2400

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Re: ICLP Flue Gas Carbon Dioxide Recovery Plant (PSD-FL-168)
Dear Mike:

On April 20t 2001 the Department of Environmental Protection issued a letter modifying ICLP’s
PSD permit (PSD-FL-168) and authorizing ICLP to construct a carbon dioxide recovery plant
adjacent to the ICLP’s facility. The PSD permit (specific condition 15) now states that a slipstream
from ICLP’s pulverized coal boiler exhaust “shall be routed to a carbon dioxide recovery plant.”

ICL.P has not yet built the carbon dioxide recovery plant therefore, it is not possible to route a
slipstream from the Cogeneration facility to the carbon dioxide plant.

Due to fluctuation in the price of carbon dioxide and other market conditions, ICLP is reviewing its
plans for the carbon dioxide plant. At this time ICLP does not have a construction date for the
carbon dioxide plant. Given these uncertainties, ICLP respectfully request the Department to
extend the construction permit (PSD-FL-168) by 24 months.

If you have any questions please contact Nick Larvea at 561-597-6500, extension 19.

Sincerely,

o & W 2L

Geo . “Chip” Allen
General Manager

cc: N. Larvea
B. DeHart
D. Dee
File
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